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Ashlett Sailing Club

Information for Prospective Members



This information should help you decide if you want to pursue an application for membership of the club – it is not exhaustive and if you have any particular questions please don’t hesitate to contact us – ashlettmembership@gmail.com

· Membership of Ashlett Sailing Club (ASC) does not guarantee a mooring or pound space.  There may be a waiting list. 
· The creek is accessible for about 4 hrs each tide.  Shallow draft bilge or lifting keelers are most suited to this environment.
· You should send completed application forms to the Membership Secretary.  We will then invite you to discuss your application with some committee members.  We usually conduct these meetings at the clubhouse- at this meeting we will discuss the facilities you require for your boat and their availability – compound space/ mooring etc and supply the relevant application forms.
· These forms will be passed to the relevant Committee member responsible for that type of facility.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Concurrently the Membership Secretary will circulate your name and town/village of residence to the current membership. If there are no formal objections to your application, we will send you a letter accepting you as a first year probationary member with full access to the club facilities and request payment of the relevant fees. Ideally payment will be on line but, if necessary, by cheque. – sent to the membership Secretary.
· You will be provided with a welcome pack and any relevant forms you may require to apply for a compound or mooring space as well as a club security key. 
·  When we allocate a facility to you, you will be asked to pay the appropriate fee, again, ideally on line or if necessary, by cheque, to the Membership Secretary.
· Annual renewals are due before 31st March.  Anyone joining on or after Jan 1st will receive ASC membership through to 31st March of the subsequent year.
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